The Avenue Newsletter

Keeping you up to date with what's going on... w/e 3.03.2023



Head teacher's message

I hope you've all had a productive and positive week. The positivity that I have experienced this week is summed up by the 4, (yes, 4), Headteacher certificates that I have presented this week. It has been amazing hearing about young people who are really playing a key role at the annual reviews, genuinely shaping their futures. Also, a 6th form pupil who is developing in confidence every day, through a real 'give it a go' attitude, and a younger pupil who has shown real determination to overcome some significant physical challenges. I like to thank my colleagues who have enabled these young people, maximising their independence, expanding that thirst for learning, and developing that sense of fun around life at school. School has also been energised by World Book Day. It has been great seeing so many pupils (and some staff of course) dressed up and exploring stories, further developing a joy in reading. I hope you all have a wonderful sunny weekend. Best wishes, Symon.

Lego Club

At Lego club after lots of amazing team work Hedwig is finished! Well done Sarah, Matty and Erin. Lego club runs once a week and we are welcome to any new members wanting to join. It gives all members a turn at trying different jobs – the Engineer, the Supplier and the Builder. Each with important roles to play, enhancing communication and team work.

Magpie Class

We would like to celebrate Legends development in Magpie Class who has been working with his mum, using his communication book at home during half term. Well done Legend!







Linnet Class

Before half-term Linnet class went to the Museum of Living History in Basingstoke. At Milestones we explored how people lived in Victorian times and during the 2nd World War. We visited an old sweet shop and we bought some delicious



sweets. We looked at a range of vintage vehicles such as cars, fire engines, buses and carriages. Linnet class enjoyed their lunch outside. We had a lovely weather.

Head Teacher Awards

A massive 'well done' to:



- James in Raven
- Jason in Harrier
- Jayden in Goldcrest
- Beth in 6th Form

The first week where 4 Head Teacher Awards have been given out!

World Book day

A special well done to Sparrow class for winning the book corner competition!















Key dates

National Careers week (year 7 and above) 6.03.2023 End of Term Fri 31st March 1:15 finish

Parents Evening 23rd March

